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Brown County Appraiser's Office At Work 
Data collectors, for the Brown County Appraiser’s Office, are on the job this week, and residents are
told in advance to be aware of the workers. 
According to County Appraiser Paula Jones, the collectors, throughout the spring and summer, will
be in a small portion of Hiawatha, the Robinson and Everest areas, and and the east and southeast
sections of the County. 
Official data collectors will be driving a county vehicle and wearing an I.D. Badge. 


